3 November 1958

Dear Paul:

Many thanks for your kind letter of October 23rd.

I have already written a note to Henry LaCossit at the hospital. He did a fine job with the article.

You are absolutely right: I am "conference punch-drunk".

I hope some future historian will have some kind words to say on the contemporary chapter on "Puerto Rico and the Non-Hispanic Caribbean". I assure you this is a much tougher one to write.

Kind regards from,

ARTURO MORALES CARRION
Commonwealth
Under Secretary of State

Mr. Paul Harrison
Puerto Rico News Service
527 Madison Avenue
New York 22, N. Y.

AMC/gcv

BS cool doso